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Workplace Safety Co-Chair Tapped By McKnight’s to Discuss
Anticipated Regulations from OSHA in 2023

News

2.01.23


In an article about OSHA’s anticipated increase of regulations and executive actions, McKnight’s

Senior Living pulls insight from a webinar where Todd Logsdon discusses what employers can

expect from the Occupational Safety and Health Administration in 2023. The webinar discusses a

wide variety of OSHA topics, including the COVID-19 healthcare rule, the infectious disease standard,

and workplace violence, among other topics on the agency’s regulatory agenda.

To read the article visit McKnight’s Senior Living.

Please reach out to our Media team for any news inquiries. 
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